

23 March 2022

PO Box 106 607 Level 12, 21 Queen Street Auckland 1143, New Zealand

Phone: +64 9 300 6980

Email: enquiries@nzsuperfund.co.nz
Website: www.nzsuperfund.nz

NZBN: 9429041903469





Official information request regarding organisations at IFSWF 2016 Annual Meeting

I refer to your official information request dated 21 March 2022 for a list of all organisations/entities attending the International Forum of Sovereign Wealth Funds (IFSWF) annual meeting held in Auckland in November 2016.

Our Response

We have attached a document listing all organisations that attended the IFSWF 2016 Annual Meeting.

General

We have not withheld any information, but you have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman if you are unhappy with this response. Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information requests where we consider the request to be a material one. Our response to your request will be published shortly at https://www.nzsuperfund.nz/publications/disclosures/oia/, with your personal information removed.

We are treating the other questions contained in your email of 21 March 2022 as separate information requests. Handling them separately will enable us to provide you with some of the information earlier than would otherwise be possible. At this stage we anticipate responding to all of the requests no later than 22 April 2022. We will advise you in advance if we need to extend this deadline.

Yours sincerely

Catherine Sthe

Catherine Etheredge

Head of Communications

Document Number: 3380731 Version: 1